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Re: GCSE Results Day and Enrolment into Sixth Form 

Thank you for all your support during the GCSE examination period. Please see below for 
information regarding the distribution of the results and Basildon Academies Sixth Form 
enrolment. 

Date: Thursday 21st August 2025  

Time: 9:00am – 11:00am  

Location: The Basildon Academies 

If a student is unable to collect their results in person, they must email Mr Bellenie 
(sbellenie@basildonacademies.org.uk) or Mrs McCarthy (kmccarthy@basildonacademies.org.uk) 
from their academy email address. They should state who will be collecting their results on their 
behalf. This person must be over 18 and bring valid photo ID. 

Alternatively, results can be scanned and sent to the student’s academy email address. To do this, 
permission must be granted via email to Mr Bellenie, authorising him or Mrs McCarthy to open the 
results envelope. This must be done prior to 21st August. 

Sixth Form Enrolment 

Thursday 21st August 2025 

• Accepted a place? Attend your enrolment interview between 9:00am and 2:00pm in the 
Sports Hall with your results. 

• Offered but not yet accepted a place? Attend your enrolment interview between 9:00am 
and 2:00pm in the Sports Hall with your results. 

• Not yet applied? Apply online via the Basildon Academies website between 9:00am and 
1:00pm. Computer access and support will be available in the Sports Hall. 

Unable to attend on 21st August? You may attend an enrolment interview with your results on: 

• Wednesday 3rd September – 11:00am to 1:00pm 
• Thursday 4th September – 11:00am to 1:00pm 

Please note: No enrolments will be accepted after 1:00pm on Thursday 4th September. 
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Enrolment Event 

All enrolled students are expected to attend the Enrolment Event on Friday 5th September at 
10:30am. Where they will receive their sixth form welcome pack. Student ID photographs will be 
taken during this session, in order to receive your student card.  

Start of Term 

Timetabled Sixth Form lessons will begin the week commencing Monday 8th September. 

I hope you all have a safe and restful summer and we look forward to celebrating with you and the 
students in August. 

Yours Faithfully 

K McCarthy 

Assistant Headteacher of Sixth Form 
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